" £ Theron Becker 1452
: . Weekly status update from meetings:

e COVID bonus checks are being picked up in the morning and will be
distributed to leaders at each station.

e Disposable laryngoscopes are getting ordered this week.

¢ We are moving ahead with engine/transmission repairs on 704
because any other option would probably not get the truck back in
time for summer when we will need it for event coverage.

e We set an all-staff meeting for May 25th in lieu of the Bolivar staff
meeting. Same time of 0830 and webex will be available.

e Check your email for multiple open shifts. Contact managers if you are ai
interested.

¢ (Good job on taking care of transfers yesterday. We are continuing to
review transfers and hold based on road conditions. One ambulance
slide off today but no damage, so stay on your toes on rural roads.

e All the new ventilators are with Biomed getting put in service and
tagged. Expect the next week or so to see a new ventilator in every
station and either a new or old one on every on-duty ambulance!"! I'm
so excited. We have plenty of circuits for them on hand and the CPAP
supplies for them are coming in pretty quickly, now.

e The next competency in June will be over respiratory therapy and a
deep dive into the features of the new ventilators.



